
 
TOWN OF HOLDEN BEACH 
BOARD OF COMMISSIONERS 
SPECIAL MEETING 
TUESDAY, FEBRUARY 18, 2025 – 4:30 P.M. 
 
The Board of Commissioners of the Town of Holden Beach, North Carolina met for a Special 
Meeting on Tuesday, February 18, 2025 at 4:30 p.m. Present were Mayor J. Alan Holden; 
Mayor Pro Tem Tom Myers; Commissioners Tracey Thomas, Page Dyer and Rick Paarfus; 
Interim Town Manager Christy Ferguson; and Town Clerk Heather Finnell.  Commissioner 
Rick Smith was unable to attend the meeting.  
 
PUBLIC COMMENT 
 
No comments were made. 
 
INTERVIEWS FOR AUDIT COMMITTEE 
 
The Board interviewed Cedric Scott and David Shehdan for the vacancies on the Audit 
Committee. Grace Lam, Kent Steeve and Mitchell Varner are also interested in serving, but 
were unable to attend the interview. 
 
ADJOURNMENT 
 
Motion to adjourn at 4:42 p.m. by Mayor Pro Tem Myers; second by Commissioner Paarfus; 
approved by unanimous vote.  
 
 

 
              
      J. Alan Holden, Mayor 
ATTEST: 
 
 
 
      
Heather Finnell, Town Clerk 


